
HEBER PUBLIC UTILITY DISTRICT 
 

REPORT TO BOARD OF DIRECTORS  
 

MEETING DATE: March 19, 2024 
 
FROM:  Madeline Dessert, General Manager 
    
SUBJECT:  General Managers Report  

 

Administration: 
HPUD’s office will be closed March 29th for Good Friday and April 1st, 2024 for Cesar Chavez 
Day. “True wealth is not measured in money or status or power. It is measured in the legacy we 
leave behind for those we love and those we inspire.” – Cesar Chavez 

HPUD Board Information: 
CSDA’s Special District Leadership Academy (SDLA) will take place in San Diego April 14 – 
17, 2024. Please let GM know if you would like to attend. 

Meetings: 
GM continues to meet with FEMA to finalize grant application reimbursement from Hurricane 
Hillary Damage. 

GM attended the Readers for Leaders events at both Dogwood and Heber Schools 

GM attended the Heber Senior Activities Club 1st anniversary celebrating one year together  

GM attended Heber School STEM Center Grant Opening March 15th  

GM continues to meet with LAFCO, IID and corresponding agencies in pursuit of Special 
District Representation on the LAFCO Board 

Parks/Rec: 
Three Peaks has broken ground on Children’s Park. The park is closed to the public during 
construction. HPUD will host our annual Easter Egg Hunt on March 28th from 5-8 pm. 

February Public Comment Follow up:  
None. 

HPUD Operations: 
HPUD is filling up pond #1 after routine maintenance/cleaning. CO is requesting quotes for 
water tank and regional pump station cleaning/maintenance to be added to next year’s budget. 
Sewer cleaning project continues with Main street from Pitzer Road to Rockwood and Clifford 
Road, moving on to Heber road next week. 


	MEETING DATE: March 19, 2024
	FROM:  Madeline Dessert, General Manager


